
                                Sabre Scoop                       Friday, December 15, 2023  

 

 

No Extended Care on December 20! 

 

As we approach Christmas break, please remember to plan to pick up your 

child(ren) from school at 2:30 on Wednesday, December 20. Extended care 

will not be available after school that day.  All students must be picked up by 

car or ride the bus home. 

 
 

 

 

  St. Vivian Christmas Program 

Our Christmas program will be at 7:00 p.m. in the gym on Tuesday, December 19. All 

students should be in their homerooms by 6:45 p.m. Students should dress up for the 

program - no jeans with holes or rips - no pajamas or sweatpants. They may wear 

Christmas attire or their school uniforms, or dress up in “Sunday best.” 

 

In anticipation of the program and Christmas, students may wear pajamas on Tuesday, 

December 19, to school (not the program). (Monday and Wednesday should be regular 

uniform days.) 

 

Our Christmas break will run Thursday, December 21 - Tuesday, January 2. Classes 

resume on Wednesday, January 3. There will be no newsletter sent over Christmas break. 

Enjoy time with family and friends! 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 



 
 

 

 
 



 

Service Hours Grades 4-8 
 
Since we started a new trimester, this is a reminder that students in grades 4 – 8 need to complete 
service hours.  Fourth grade needs to complete 3 service hours by Friday, February 9 and fifth, 
sixth, seventh, and eighth grades need to complete 5 service hours by Friday, February 9.  
Students can get service hour forms from their religion teacher.  No extensions will be given. 
Service hours count as a quiz grade in religion. 
 
 
 
 
 

Progress Reports 
 
 
It’s hard to believe but we are already through our second trimester progress report period! 
Second trimester progress reports will be sent home on Friday, January 5, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 

Stocking Stuffer Ideas 
 
If Santa is looking for stocking stuffer ideas, many of our students could use new school supplies 
for the new year – calculators, crayons, glue, scissors, folders, etc. Check in with your child’s 
homeroom teacher for any specific ideas for Santa! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Lost and Found Cart 
 
Across from the gym doors, we have a cart full of lost items.  Please remind your child(ren) to 
check those items before they leave for break. The cart will be cleaned out over break and items 
will be donated to Good Will if they aren’t claimed.  We have asked students to check the cart 
while they are in transition from one activity to another, such as going to PE. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU!!! 
 
 
Thanks so much for your hard work on the Thanksgiving baskets! Through your efforts and those 
of the teachers, and the generosity of your families, we were able to give 11 Finneytown families a 
much happier Thanksgiving than they faced. St. Vincent de Paul and I extend our gratitude to the 
teachers, children, and parents! 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Randi Hom 
Director of Evangelization 


